
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Family Physician to leave KMHC in August 
  
 For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiaríha/June 2024) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
(KMHC) wishes to inform the community that Dr. Handsun Xiao will be leaving his position as 
Family Physician in August. 
  
A letter has been sent on his behalf to his current patients/clients to advise them of his 
upcoming departure and the steps being taken by KMHC to ensure a smooth transition to a 
new (incoming) physician. His final day at Kateri will be on Wednesday, 7 Seskéha/August. 
  
For further information, please contact the ACCESS CLINIC line at 450-638-3930, extension 
2224. 
  
KMHC wishes to thank Dr. Xiao for his service and wish him great success as he takes the next 
step in his career! 
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For further information on this release, please contact: 
Sha’teiohserí:io Patton, Communications/Public Relations Officer 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
450-638-3930 extension 2286, communications@kmhc.ca 
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